
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Date: Wednesday 6th 
December 2017             

 
Venue: Qld Baptist Centre 

Small Auditorium 
37 Redgum Place 

 Gaythorne 
 
Off street parking at  
53 Prospect Road, Gaythorne 
 
Times: Please select one-  
 
 10:00am – 12:30pm 
 or 

2:00pm – 4:30pm 
 
Cost of attending this event is 

funded by the Queensland 
Government,  there is no cost 

to register however places 
are limited. 

 
Light refreshments will be 

provided. 
 

Register by 3rd December 
through the CRU website 

 
www.cru.org.au 

 
If you cannot register online 

or need assistance to 
register, call the CRU office 

on (07) 3844 2211 
 

 

Community Resource Unit Inc. 

Level 2, 43 Peel Street  

P.O. Box 3722  

South Brisbane QLD 4101 

Phone : (07) 3844 2211  

Email  cru@cru.org.au  

 

(07) 3844 2211 
cru@cru.org.au  

Contact CRU if you 
need assistance to 
register, attend or 

participate in this event. 
 

The NDIS – Getting Informed 

Gaythorne 
Wednesday 6

th
 December  2017 

 

Community Resource Unit has a 29 year track record of 
working across Queensland to help people with a disability take 

control of their lives and take their place in their community. 

 

Who should attend? 

People with disability, family members, close friend and 
allies can register for this workshop.  
 

The NDIS – Getting Informed 
10am – 12:30pm  - or -   2:00pm – 4:30pm 
 

What do I need to know to feel ready for the NDIS?  
 
This workshop provides information about the why, 
when and how of the NDIS. You will learn how to 
access the scheme and what to do to feel prepared 
to develop a plan with the NDIS when the time 
comes. 

The National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS) is a 
new way of supporting people with a disability in 
Australia. The scheme will start to roll out in the Brisbane 
region from 1st July 2018, with people being contacted to 
begin the access process from January 2018. 
 

Join us at one of our upcoming workshops: 
 

“Very great change starts from very small 
conversations, held among people who care.” 

Margaret Wheatley 


